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  2nd March 2023 
Dear Parents and Pupils 
 
Congratulations on being offered a place at Holy Family Catholic High School! 

 
We are thankful and excited that you have chosen Holy Family for your child and very much 
looking forward to welcoming you into the school community. 
  
Over the coming weeks and months, we will be providing several pieces of information to you 
so please ensure that we have your most up to date email address. 
 
We will be providing you with lots of important information including uniform, PE kit and 
equipment as I know that you may start to consider this in the coming months. We will also 
provide support on helping your child with the transition process and will be inviting them in on 
29th June for a ‘transition’ taster day.  

 
To help aid the transition, we will be speaking to your primary schools to see how we can 
support your child best, and we will be sending you an online questionnaire to complete to 
ensure we have the most up to date information. 
 
Rest assured that we will provide you with all the information you will require to ensure a smooth 
and confident start to life at Holy Family in September. 

 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 
 
I look forward to meeting you soon and I hope you have a successful and enjoyable final few 

months at your primary school. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr M Symes 
Headteacher 
 
 


